
   February 20, 2014 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

I met Amy Hissom a few years ago, when I was in the need for a web designer. She 

worked with us for years, helping to improve the look and design of our website. Her 

extensive knowledge and positive attitude made her a joy to work with. I would hire her 

again to do computer work for us. And I would recommend her services to anyone who 

needs a computer person who has a large variety of experience. She is a good teacher as 

well. I miss working with her. She will be an asset to any company or individual who is 

lucky enough to receive her services. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Marina Schaum, President 

Ohio Valley Herbal Products, Inc. 

 


